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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of a potential decrease in revenues and increase in 
expenditures, is indeterminable. 

The Board of Cosmetology and the Board of Barber Examiners (the Boards) indicate 
that the proposed legislation will result in reduction of inspection and examination 
requirements and associated fees. The Boards also note that the proposed legislation 
will require rule changes, including to infection control policies, as well as 
facility licensing requirements and subsequent fees associated with these processes.
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